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          PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Thank you for attending the June 12, 2022, Zoom 
membership meeting.  Our lives are slowly getting back to 
normal, but there are still many concerns regarding the health 
and safety of our young and our kupunas.  As such, the KSD 
Annual Summer Picnic will again be a drive through event. 
On August 14th, 2022, from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm, Young’s 
Bentos and Pizza will be available for pickup.  Due to the 
logistics involved with the picnic, there will not be a Zoom 
component for this function.   

See the picnic write up in this newsletter. 
 
The KSD Board will continue to have virtual Zoom events, as there has been excellent 
participation from the membership and it has allowed our Scholars away at college, a 
venue for their presentations/projects.  The summer Dragon Boat Races as we know it 
was changed to a smaller event.  The KSD Board has decided to instead hold a Youth 
Chinese Moon Festival Party on September 9th on Zoom.  See the article in this 
newsletter. 
 
Lastly, I would like to thank the membership for their support and understanding during 
the last two Pandemic years.  We are looking forward for 2023, when we can resume 
our in-person functions and activities. 
 
Wes Mun, President 
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Kung Sheong General Membership Meeting was held on June 12, 2022 via Zoom 
The meeting was called to order by President Wes Mun.  Members of the Board gave their reports to 
the membership.  Recent KSD graduates were acknowledged: 

Nathan Nakatsuka – Medical School 
Cirena Aiwohi – Graduate School 
Izzy Bui – High School 

CEP Scholars Koa Fujii and Kyle Nakatsuka provided presentations about their families. 
The annual motion to approve the actions by the Board was voted and approved by the membership. 
About 90 KSD members attended the meeting.  See the Zoom pictures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Kung Sheong Doo Society 2022 Annual Picnic  
Drive Through Event 

 
The KSD 2022 annual drive through picnic event will be held on Sunday August 14, 2022 from 11 

am to 12 pm on Kalani Street, directly behind Young’s (same place as previous years) 
Please join us for the fun, fellowship, food, and prizes.  You may choose from either a Young’s 

Market Hawaiian bento or a pizza lunch.  We will also be serving KSD’s signature root beer floats. 
Members need to rsvp with your choices for lunch and a refundable (by their attendance at the 

drive through) $10 fee per member, and a $15 non-refundable fee for non-members guests.  Mail to:  
KSD, P.O. Box 22370, Honolulu, HI 96823. 

If you would like to assist with this event, please contact Wesley Mun at 358-5898 or email 
kungsheongdoo@gmail.com 
 

The 2022 Youth Chinese Moon Festival Party 
“It’s all about “Moon Cakes” 

Instead of the Dragon Boat Race event this summer, a Youth’s “Moon Festival” Zoom Party will be 
held on September 9th, 2022, at 5:00 pm.  Youths who attend this party will receive a CEP award of 
$25.  Youths who make a presentation will receive a $50 award.  Scholars will have an opportunity to 
full fill one of their project/presentation CEP requirements. 
As usual there will be door prizes and quiz questions related to the Moon Festival 
RSVP to Kungsheongdoo@gmail.com by September 6th.  
 

New Members 
Please welcome new member Wesley Emerson Teal, son of member Amy Young Teal. 

Once again we request members to update their contact information, i.e. change of name, address, 
phone number, email address, and birthdate.  Please send information to: KungSheongDoo@gmail.com, 
Attention: Chinese Secretary. 

 
Advertise your Business in our Newsletter ***FREE*** 

This offer is exclusively for KSD members. Help us build our Kung Sheong Doo business 
community. Send us your business-card-size-ad in JPG format, and we will include it in our newsletter on 
a “space-available-basis” to the best of our ability. Send your ads to liane@speakeasyhawaii.com  
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Liane Fu      
Certified Sommelier 

Manager 
                                                808-721-1688   
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